
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
10th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

 

Industrial Action - Tuesday 21st February 2023  

 

As you may be aware from media coverage, various teacher Trade Unions are organising 

industrial action for Tuesday 21st February 2023 which is due to run from 12 midnight to 12 

noon. Therefore, after carefully risk assessing the potential impact, it has been agreed with 

the Chairperson of the Board of Governors, that Dromore Road will be closed to pupils until 

12.00 noon on Tuesday 21st February 2023 for health and safety and safeguarding reasons.  

 

Pupils will be able to access the school grounds from 12 noon.  Please note the school grounds 

and car park will remain closed until 12. When arriving at school on Tuesday 21st February, 

pupils should enter via their usual door and make their way directly to class for lessons to begin.   

 

To facilitate school meals for the Tuesday, I would ask that anyone wishing to order a dinner 

does so on Monday 20th February. The meals kitchen have advised that the new menu will be 

available after the half term break and that the menu for Monday and Tuesday is as follow: 

Monday – Pizza or steak burger with chips etc. 

Tuesday – Chicken curry with rice or chicken crumble 

 

Thank you in anticipation for your support and understanding.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S. McGrath 

(Principal) 


